
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been lovely to see so many of parents attending Parent’s Evening this week. We hope you are 
proud of your children and pleased with the progress they are making. 
I am sure many of you have  noticed that we have had a significant amount of work done to improve 
the learning environment for the children. Over half term we have had LED lighting fitted throughout 
the school. This has improved the lighting for the children and staff and made the school more 
environmentally friendly. 
Next week, we will be having photographs and videos taken to promote our school. It is a great 
opportunity to celebrate our school community. Please can you ensure that your child comes to 
school in their full school uniform, if you are having any difficulties with this, please come and speak 
to Mrs Ordano or Mrs Grimshaw who will be happy to help.
Thank you for continued support. 
Mrs. Tunnicliffe  

17th November 2023
‘

Football
A Year 5 football team had the pleasure 
of competing at the Cliff Training Ground 
this week. They had a fantastic time. 

It’s not too late!!! Parish of the Nativity 
Sacramental Programme 2023/2024
There is still time to register to join the Parish 
Sacramental Programme. We are inviting
baptised Roman Catholic children from year 2 to 
year 6. to  register on this year’s Sacramental 
Programme. 
This invitation also extends to non-baptised children 
or baptised children from other denominational 
backgrounds who would like the 
opportunity to become Catholic or 
learn about becoming or converting 
Catholicism.Event Date / Time

Photographer in 

school all day

24Th November

Santa Dash 5th December (pupils to 

wear Christmas jumpers, 

accessories etc)

Christmas Event at Holy 

Family Church Roman 

Road

8th December 4-7pm

EYFS Christmas 

Performance

12th December (9:30am)

KS1 Christmas 

Performance

13th December (9:30am)

Christmas Market 13th December (3:45 –

5:00pm)

KS2 Christmas Carol 

concert

14th December at Holy 

Family RC Church

Christmas lunch 18th December 

EYFS Christmas 

party

18th December

KS1 Christmas party 19th December

KS2 Christmas party 20th December

School closes for 

Christmas

21st December (1:30pm 

finish)

My Happy Mind
Since returning after half term, the children have 
started an award winning programme, “My Happy 
Mind”. This programme aims to teach them about 
how the brain works and the importance of looking 
after our mind. 
More information will be sent out 
shortly including access to the 
Parents App.

Ten Pin Bowling

Congratulations to our Ten Pin Bowling Team who 
participated in a competition on Monday. They had a 
fantastic time and came second! Well Done! 

Parents’ Questionnaire
Thank you to those parents who have already 
completed the parents questionnaire, your 
views are important to us. If you have not yet 
completed the questionnaire you can do so by 
clicking here.

Save the date!!

https://forms.gle/2HMMJNSPjGAKBRaa6

